
 
   
 

NEWSLETTER – FRIDAY 17th MAY 2024 
 
 
Water 
As a precautionary measure we are boiling our drinking water at pre-school. 
 
NAMES!!! 
We cannot emphasise enough how important it is to name all your child’s clothes, lunch boxes 
and drinks bottles, especially after Christmas as we have a lot of duplicate items!  We cannot be 
responsible for any lost items. 
 
Grass area 
Please be aware that the grassed area at the front of Little Swans does not belong to the pre-
school, it is part of Westcliff School.  We have had to clear up dog mess from this area in the last 

week so please keep your children off that area.  Thank you        

 

Activities 

 

This week in Cygnets Room we planted our sunflower seeds to take home to look after. 

 

 

The bugs loved playing in their new home that we made 

 

 



 

 

 

We have purchased some new sensory tiles.  The children enjoyed experiencing the textures 

using their feet. 

 

 

We enjoyed matching the numbers with the spotty cows        

 

 

Sarah read us the story Maisy in Hospital. 



 

This week in Swans Room the children have been planting broad beans.  Just like in the story of 

Jack and the Beanstalk.  They talked about what the seeds needed to help them grow. 

 

 

 

On the maths table they have been matching numbers 

 

 

 

On the craft table they were making snails and flowers 



 

They have been using memory skills to play the pairs game 

We have listened to the story of Jasper’s Beanstalk and joined in with a group game of Farmer’s in 

the Den. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Little Swans Pre-school 


